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Montverde Day will be held Saturday, November 13, 2010 from 8am-10pm, so make sure to reserve your booth space if 
you plan on being a vendor at this year’s festival!   If you are interested in being a vendor or sponsor for this year’s event 
please contact Town Hall at 407.469.2681 or check out our website  at www.mymontverde.com.   
 
Admission is free.  Playland Amusements Carnival will be here both Friday, Nov. 12 from Noon-10pm and all day Saturday 
until 10pm!   Enjoy delicious food from Red Wing Restaurant, Willie’s Bar BBQ, Outback Snack Shack, Vic Ember’s, 
Linda’s Snack Wagon, Ritter’s Ice Cream and much more!  Local talents will entertain on our stage – Little Gems & the Saw 
Grass Bay Singers,  Sassy Lassies,  Caponi’s Cannoli's, Pine Ridge Elementary, Bearitone Bears, Montverde Academy – Symphonic Band, 
Select Choir, & Drum Band, Clermont Academy of Dance, 1st Baptist Church of Montverde and Down South Cloggers.  Professional en-
tertainment will include Rodeo Rhythm Kings, Handpicked Bluegrass Band, and Hayfire.  The Lake County Sheriff’s posse will be 
roaming the grounds on horseback.  The Kid’s Midway will feature lots of fun games, coordinated by our Girl Scouts.  For a 
free ticket, bring 1 non-perishable “holiday” food item - 1/person.  Pony rides will be awaiting as well!  Over 125 booths 
will feature arts & crafts, tools for him and jewelry for her!  Proceeds will go to the local Girl Scout troop, and to town im-
provements.  

Thank you to this year’s sponsors for their support:  
 

       
Bella Collina Country Club 

Law Office of Anita Geraci-Carver 
Montverde Academy 

Waste Pro 
South Lake Chamber of Commerce 

Brown & Brown 
Plant Technicians 

United Southern Bank 

 
Volunteers Needed 

Volunteers are another important part of making Montverde Day a success.  Town Engineer Arthur Nix is looking for enthu-
siastic volunteers to help throughout the day.  If you are interesting in donating a few hours of your day to helping out, 
please contact Arthur at (407) 421-7002. 

Big Red Bus 
Please keep in mind that the Red Cross’s Big Red Bus will also be on site this day from 9am-2pm for anyone willing to do-
nate blood. 

MARK  YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE 31st ANNUAL MONTVERDE DAY FESTIVAL 



If you would like to pre-order raffle 
tickets for Montverde Day you can 
do so by adding a dollar for each 
raffle ticket desired onto your water 
bill payment.  We will then mail out 
your raffle tickets to you in next 
month’s water bill. 

Would you like to become a permanent part of Montverde’s history and continue 
the town tradition?  Would you like to leave a lasting memory in Montverde?  
The Town is still collecting order forms for bricks to fill the walkways of Town 
Hall, Helen Lehman Memorial Library and the United States Post Office.  Every-
one is invited to buy a brick paver, either for you or for someone else.  This is a 
great way to commemorate a special occasion, or two honor a special loved one.  
What a great way to leave a message, 
to be remembered or thank a special 
person!  All profit will be applied to 
construction of the walkways and the 
adjacent landscaping.    Personalized 
bricks can be purchased for $25.00 
each.  We need at least 100 forms per 
order so make sure to get yours in!  
Stop by Town Hall to pick  up your 
application. 

Leave Your Legacy  

The Town of Montverde would like to introduce its new Parks and Recreation Committee.  This an enthusiastic committee 
that is working hard to help improve the parks and events throughout the town.   

 

The Parks and Recreation Committee consists of the following 
members:      

Karin Arellano (Chair) 

Jamie Kuebbeler 

Theresa Meggs 

Lisa Paige 

Peggy Wamback 

This is an open committee that welcomes new members.  Meetings are 
typically held the last Thursday of the month at 6pm at Town Hall.  If 
you have any suggestions or ideas you would like to see put into action, 
contact the committee by emailing jdagostino@mymontverde.com. 

Parks and Recreation Committee 

Montverde Day Raffle 

East Ridge High Auction 

East Ridge High, our District High 
School, is looking for donations for 
their upcoming silent auction.  All 
auction proceeds go to help offset the 
cost of Prom and possibly other func-
tions. This is an outstanding opportunity 
to advertise your businesses while also 
supporting our local high school and 
kids! 

Email Update 
To help improve our communication efforts, the Town will be starting to email 
important upcoming events and information to any residents who opt in.  If you 
are interested in receiving email notifications from Town Hall please include your 
email address at the bottom of your next water bill.   


